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On Thursday 22 April, our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home had a fun-filled morning playing a game of balloon

tennis.

We put up a net across our dining room and got our residents into two teams. We all had fun getting competitive with shots, using

our bats and noodles – and doing a good workout at the same time!

Watch out Wimbledon!
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Great fun!

 

 


